## Pilon, Janet

**Subject:** TiCat Tailgating

From: Jennifer Gould

Sent: Saturday, May 3, 2025 9:44 AM

To: <a href="mailton.ca">clerk@hamilton.ca</a>
Subject: TiCat Tailgating

Hello, I am corresponding to voice my absolute displeasure and opposition to banning tailgating before TiCat Games. This serves no purpose.

As a tax paying Hamiltonian I would like my voice heard. The tailgate is peaceful, brings people to our city, creates a fun and inclusive environment, is respectful and clean. There is no reason to ban this time-honoured tradition besides creating anger and a negative impact to the enjoyment of the CFL game in Hamilton.

Regards, Jennifer Gould